From: William Seavy _>

Sent: Wednesday, August 14,2019 6:51 PM

To: ATR-LitllI-Information (ATR) <ATR.Litlll.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>
Cc: Lynn Dickerson _>

Subject: Termination of the Antitrust Consent Decree

Dear Fellow Citizens. As a Board member of the Modesto California Gallo Center for the Arts, | oppose
the Department of Justice’s potential termination of the Antitrust Consent Decreesregulating
performing rights organizations such as BMI and ASCAP. Termination would greatly impact our financial
stability and create administrative headaches.

Please keep the status quo.

Sincerely, Bill Seavy.





